Burton Green Primary School

Burton Green York Tel: 01904 655028 Fax: 01904 656092

email: burtongreenschool@hotmail.com

Headteacher - Mrs S. L. Taylor Deputy Headteacher - Mrs S. Dawson 01/06/07

Dear Mr Baren,



YO30 6JE



Re: Proposed Sale of Land at Burton Green Primary School

Thank you for your letter of 20th February regarding the possible sale of land to the front of the school.

The Governors have discussed this matter and are happy for the sale to proceed on the proviso, as discussed previously, that the school benefits from any sale.

It is a matter of concern to the Governors that there are so few resources in the Key Stage Two playground. Advice has been sought from firms providing activity equipment, but the costs are currently prohibitive; to install a small range of durable outdoor activities will cost in the region of £25,000 - £30,000.

Since the school is working with an in-year deficit budget, money from this sale is likely to be the only funding to achieve the target of properly resourcing outdoor provision. It is therefore the desire of the Governors that this sum be set aside from the sale, in order that our pupils directly benefit from any transaction.

I hope this meets with the approval of the Education EMAP.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S. L. Taylor

Mr D. Baren Property Manager - Commercial Resources Directorate City Finance Centre PO Box 31 Library Square York YO₁ 7DU